As we know things are always changing... per the memo that State Superintendent Mackey sent out that seniors are allowed to be declared graduated after the 3rd 9 weeks, we have decided to follow that as well.

Now this will done by mirroring their 3rd 9 weeks grades. I messaged a few students who had lower grades to make sure that was okay with them or if they wanted work these next few weeks in order to bring it up.

The majority of our seniors are in excellent standing and I am honored to call them graduated!

As far as money is concerned... there will be no tuition charged for April or May but we need to get everything finalized as far as books collected, lockers cleaned out, uniforms turned in, etc.. and all fees that have been paid... like grad-nite, athletic fees, etc... will be reimbursed.

Please give us some time with all of this.

I still would like to get pictures from seniors because we will have a graduation ceremony...at some point. You can message pictures to me or email... 5-6 of all ages, and at least 1 baby picture.

Diplomas will not be ready to hand out until around the middle of May.

Thank you all for your patience....and Congratulations seniors!!